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Service Announcement 
  

Chestnut Hill Developments Recreation Complex 
Purpose: Extension of Pool, Steam Room, Whirlpool & Sauna Closures   

Duration: Pool Closure: September 10, 2025 - September 26, 2025 
 
Steam Room, Whirlpool & Sauna Closure: September 10, 2025 - October 
10, 2025 

  

Please be advised that the Pool at the Chestnut Hill Developments Recreation Complex will remain 
closed until Friday, September 26, 2025. All swimming programs and services are scheduled to 
resume on Saturday, September 27, 2025 at 7:00 am.  

Due to the extended closure time constraints, all swimming lessons affected during this period will be 
refunded accordingly.  
 
In addition, the Steam Room, Whirlpool and Sauna will remain closed until Friday, October 10, 2025. 
As a result, all active members of the Chestnut Hill Developments Recreation Complex will receive a 
one-month extension to their memberships. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to improve your recreation experience. 
 
For additional information regarding the annual maintenance please contact: 
Joe Keating 
Supervisor, Facilities Maintenance 
Community Services Department 
905.831.1711 ext. 1090 
jkeating@pickering.ca 
 
For additional information regarding the pool closure please contact: 
Karen Coleman 
Manager, Recreation Services 
Community Services Department  
905.831.1711 ext. 3224 
kcoleman@pickering.ca 
 
Service Disruption Line:  1.866.278.9993 
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